
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear SMRP Families and Staff 

It's been another great year for SMRP PTFA and we 

would like to celebrate the amazing fundraising total 

we have collectively achieved. We have raised over 

£11K! It's an incredible result and we are so grateful 

to everyone for their support across all our events 

and fundraising channels. The following reports show 

all fundraising and spending activity this academic 

year. 

On Monday 22nd July we are organising an end of 

term treat in the form of SMRP's first COLOUR RUN!! 

We hope the sun is shining and the children enjoy a 

fun afternoon in the park. Please visit our website for 

more info and a reminder of what to do on the day. 

We look forward to seeing everyone in September. 

Holly, Karla, Cat 

CONTACT/FOLLOW US: 

 www.smrpptfa.co.uk 

 smr_ptfa@hotmail.co.uk 

 @smrpptfa       smrp ptfa 

 

 

 

WAYS TO SUPPORT 

STANDING ORDER: A huge thanks to those already giving a regular donation via standing orders. Perhaps 

others may still be considering setting one up? If 100 people donated 20p a week it would generate an extra 

£1040 a year. St Mary Redcliffe Primary PTFA Co-Op Sort Code 089299 Account Number 67299003 

JOIN THE PTFA: We are always looking for new members, whether that is volunteering at events or being 

an active Committee Members. Without members/volunteers SMRP PTFA will not be able to continue to run. 

Please get in touch if you would like to join/discuss this further. 

School Lottery: Why not buy a weekly lottery ticket for just £1? Our new school lottery is a great way to 

provide a regular donation! Like other lotteries, once signed up, you will be entered every week. Payment is 

made via monthly direct debit. You can sign up to the school lottery via their website - Your School Lottery: 

Easy online fundraising for schools & PTAs - Your School Lottery 

income to the PTFA whilst also giving yourself a chance to win! 

FAREWELLS 

We would like to say farewell to Mr Carpenter who is 

sadly leaving SMRP after his interim position. He has 

been a great support to the school and we wish him 

all the best for his next role.  

We would also like to send a big goodbye to the Year 

6 leavers and wish them all the very best with their 

transition to secondary school. Many Year 6 parents 

and carers have been active on the PTFA, so thank 

you to all those who have contributed their time and 

skills. 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

(TERM 1 & 2 24/25) 

Gardening Club – 8th Sept 10-12pm 

Back to School Bash - Fri 27th Sept 

School Discos 

- Reception and Year 5 – 3rd October  

- Years 1-4 – 14th November  

Art on the Hill - 5th October 

Winter Fair - 7th December 

Panto – date tbc 

 

 

http://www.smrpptfa.co.uk/
http://www.smrpptfa.co.uk/
mailto:smr_ptfa@hotmail.co.uk
mailto:smr_ptfa@hotmail.co.uk
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


